
 
Child Protection – Sept 2023                                                                

 

O’Carolan College, Nobber, have a Child Safeguarding Statement and Risk Assessment in place. The 

name of the designated liaison person (DLP) for child protection matters will be prominently displayed 

in the school’s reception area. All teachers will be aware that they are mandated persons and of their 

responsibilities in that regard.  

Ongoing continuous professional development will be provided to the Designated Liaison Person 

(DLP), the Deputy Designated Liaison Person (DDLP) and teachers as mandated persons. Training will 

be provided through a combination of school training, LMETB training and training facilitated by 

external agencies including the Professional Development Service for Teachers (PDST).  

As per Chapter 9 of the Child Protection Procedures for Primary and Post Primary Schools 2017, the 

Principal will provide a Child Protection Oversight Report to the members of the Board of Management 

at each meeting. The Board of Management will also engage in a yearly review of the Child 

Safeguarding Statement and Risk Assessment. 


